
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 28.10.2022 

 

Certificate of Appreciation 

 

Dear Professor, 

 

We would like to thank and extend our appreciation to Dr.T.Vinod Kumar, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Mechanical Engineering, VISTAS for delivering 

an online webinar on "Recent Developments in the Manufacturing Processes of 

Automotive Components" for our students on October 20, 2022, organized by the 

Department of Automobile Engineering, Vel Tech Rangarajan Dr.Sagunthala R&D 

Institute of Science and Technology, Chennai. 

 

There was a lot of useful information and good discussion. We appreciate your 

willingness to impart wisdom gained through your webinar in the Automotive 

Component Manufacturing Processes. The event was well-received, and the talk 

provided tangible value to our students.  

 

 

With regards, 

  

(Dr.S.Padmanabhan)   


